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NEWSLETTER W/C 28TH NOVEMBER

To Prime Parents of: 

To School Members: 

 
EMAIL

 

TRUTH OPPORTUNITY CELEBRATION
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Westmoor Primary School 

Diary Dates

08/12/22 -   Christmas dinner

and Christmas jumper day 


12/12/22 - Nursery and

Reception performance 9.30am 


13/12/22 -   Nursery and

Reception performance 2.15pm

14/12/22 -   Year 3/4

performance 9.30am

14/12/22 -   Year 1/2

performance 2.20pm

15/12/22 -   Year 1/2

performance 9.30am

15/12/22 -   Year 3/4

performance 2.15pm

16/12/22 -   Year 1/2 party pm

Ofsted Inspection

Thank You!

It has been 14 years since Westmoor Primary School was last inspected. The report will take several weeks to

write and quality assure,  and it may not be published for parents until after the Christmas break. A huge thank

you from school staff and governors for your overwhelmingly positive feedback. Your children were fantastic.

Thank you once again for your continued support.

Christmas Jumpers Days

Double the joy!

As well as wearing a Christmas jumper (or any top) for the official Christmas jumper day/Christmas dinner day,

children  can also wear this on the final day which will be full non school uniform. Of course, tinsel, antlers etc

can also be worn on both occasions.

Anti-Bullying Week

A pause for thought

Although we regularly take opportunities to consider behaviour expectations, as well as reminders if a zero

bullying approach, children participated in events on anti bullying week. There was a fantastic array of odd socks

which I hope have now found their partners after coming out of the wash! As a wellbeing school we are

committed to your child's physical and mental wellbeing.

White Ribbon Day
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19/12/22 -  Reception party

pm

19/12/22 -   Nursery and

reception reindeer visit

20/12/22 -   Nursery party am

20/12/22 -   Year 5/6

performance 2pm

21/12/22 -   Year 5/6

performance 9.30am

21/12/22 -  Year 5/6 party pm

21/12/22 -   Reports out

22/12/22 -   Year 3/4 party pm

23/12/22 -   Christmas clothes

and toy day



Athletics

Well done to the Year 5/6

athletics team who represented

our school recently.

Parking

We have received another

complaint from a local resident of

George Court of inconsiderate

parking by parents from our

school. Lidl car park is metres

Assembly

Last week we recognised this event in a sensitive age appropriate assembly. Posters are displayed in the outside

noticeboards. Whilst understanding the message of ending violence against women, children discussed that

regardless of age or gender we should use our hands for kindness.

Dogs on Site

A polite reminder that dogs are not permitted on site, even if small and carried. Please ensure any dogs left outside

of the school grounds are well away from gates.

Out of School Club

Please book sessions for next term for OOSC. This club will continue for the foreseeable future at the current rate of £5.50 per

session. Parents, please collect your children from the Out of School Club before 4.15pm, if booked in for 1 session and 6pm, if

booked in for 2 sessions. A fee will be charged for any parents who are consistently late. Thankyou

Parties!

Prior to the party your child will be given a Christmas party plate to take home and we ask that parents/carers provide a

selection of party food specific for your child. Please ensure  that the plate of food is well wrapped and clearly named. This

food will not be shared with others. Drinks will be provided by school. Children can come to school in their party clothes.

Please make sure that they have a warm coat. We shall close the field to that key stage on their party day to avoid muddy

clothing.

Performances

Please ensure that you bring your tickets/programme to all performances as you will not be permitted entry without this.

There are a limited number of spare tickets available for each performance. Please complete the request slip that your child

brought home or call to the school office. We shall record the dress rehearsals and hope to share this through a link with you.
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away from this residential street.

Please park considerately.

Parents have expressed concern

at the fumes emitted from car

exhausts in the outer car park. If

you are sitting waiting to collect

a child, please turn off your

engine in consideration of others.

 

This will be free of charge. We shall have collection buckets at the end of the performance and will gratefully receive

donations.

Last Day

We encourage children to bring toys such as board games that can be played with others. Children should not bring toy weapons or

expensive electronic items




Westmoor Primary School

Southgate, Killingworth 

t: 0191 643 2260

e: office@westmoorprimary.org.uk
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